
Book Nook  
Reading is fundamental to everything we do academically at school. Ensuring 

that all students find a love of reading and read for pleasure is equally important. 
With this in mind, each student has had the opportunity to access reading and 
reading related tasks at least twice per week during their English lessons and 

during an intervention slot. Each week, we will share and showcase some of the 
amazing work being produced by our students so you can see their excellent 

work and in the case of this week’s example, exceptional creativity too! 

 

This week’s reading task is a redesigned book cover by a student in Year 11. As 
you can see, not only is the re-imagined cover believable and accurate to the 

original book it was inspired by (including all the relevant information and 
features) but most impressively, it shows her wonderful artwork based on a 

favourite book series. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

End of Exams !!  
 

We would like to say a huge congratulations and well done to 
our Y11 pupils who have finished their exams. We are proud 

of all of them, and wish them the best with receiving their 
results in the Summer. 

 



Social Café  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Art Project 
 We would like to say a huge welcome to Chynna, our new art teacher, and congratulate her on 

how well she has settled into New Elizabethan School, and bonded with the pupils. For the 
Summer term, pupils are completing an art project based on making paper mache balloons. These 
balloons are going to showcase the future dreams and goals of pupils once they have left school. 

We want our pupils to dream big, the sky is the limit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 
• Monday 16th – Access All Arts 

Careers Week 
• Tuesday 17th –Y11/Sixth Form 

Drayton Manor trip 
• Wednesday 18th – Primary 

Cadbury World Trip 
• Thursday 19th – Enterprise Day 

 

Our 6th Form have been running the Social Café in 
school for the past 5 years. Set up originally as 
Social Skills initiative, it has since become a Social 
Enterprise project planned and run by our 6th 
Formers.  

 

To celebrate this 5-year milestone, we are running 
a 5-week promotion with 5 customers becoming 
prize winners at the end of the 5-week timeline. 
After an exciting prize draw on 11th, 5 winners will 
get the chance to complete a hunt for map pieces 
which will then lead them to a prize hidden around 
school. 4 of those prizes will be a free item from a 
future café but 1 loyal customer will find the 
ultimate £25 Amazon Voucher prize…….as 
always, all our promotions and competitions are 
open to Students and Staff so, in time honoured 
fashion we say, ‘You have to be in it to win it’  

 


